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Olivia Sontag

From: Joseph Dunstan
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 1:37 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: Re: Winslow Hotel SPR

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Olivia, let's start with electronic copies and avoid another meeting and associated costs.  If there is a lot of 
discussion, then we can have a meeting.  I 
thanks 
Joe 

From: Olivia Sontag 
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 11:15:03 AM 
To: Joseph Dunstan 
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel SPR  
  
Hi Joe, 
  
Thank you for sending these. I have passed this along to the applicant. Once we have these revisions, would you like the 
applicant to attend another DRB meeting for review or is this something that can be distributed to the DRB members 
electronically? 
  
Thanks! 
  

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
  
  

From: Joseph Dunstan <joseph.dunstan@cobicommittee.email>  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 10:58 AM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Winslow Hotel SPR 
  
Hi Olivia, When the DRB met on Jan 7th to review this project, we approved the site plan with the following 
conditions/recommendations.  I am attaching a summary document for you to review.  It was my 
understanding that Cutler/Anderson would be sending DRB a parking lot layout showing additional 2 feet of 
landscaping.  Please let me know when this layout is ready for review.  Also please share the summary with 
the applicant.  Thanks a lot. 
Joe 
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